
thP SJ,. ï^1116 lts consideration by the Social Science Research Council 
the suggestion arose that the Institute of Economics at Washington,

i“viî® ^ofcasor W, J Hinton, of the University of HongKong, to 
f y,on 0 yts s^nff for a y ar in order to investigate the investment of 
attemnt ^P11^.1 ia Chj-nQ Qnd as a first approach to this investigation to 
cf ‘L.A analysis of the trade of HongKong. There has been a good deal 
micr ^ betWeen Moulton, Director of the Institute of Econo-
through Pr°fossor Hinton, but in the meantime this suggestion has fallen
M_ Rg ‘ ls Possible either that the suggestion may be revived or that 

. Hong Sling, a graduate student of Professor Hinton's, 
undertake the work for
to take up with Dr.

. mainland,

D.C.

may be asked to
This is one of the matters which I 

Moulton and Dr, Shotwell on my pending visit to the
Dr. Moulton. am

_ . . Ia the meantime the investigation of the investment of foreign
la china remains to be arranged either between the Chinese and 

American Councils or between the Chinese and British Councils.

REPORT ON RESEARCH ACTIVITIES

The General Secretary,
Institute of Pacific Relations, 
Honolulu, Hawaii.

Dear Sir:

in Juiv lop?" the tl0Se 0f 1216 Institute conference held at Honolulu=i=r£H5" ~letter was addressed to te! Lotwell in
Institute tith th ™ï °î ths sternatlonal Research Committee of the 
o ; T that he should present the projects outlined

Aurust S? ”0e fseeroh Coun=ll at Its meeting at Hanover during
August. The subsequent progress of these projects has been reported by 
Dr, Shotwell in the minutes of the American Research Committee dated Y
prs^'p^lt1!!27',1??865 23-31) Md Februarï 25'
present position of these projects may be summarised as follows:

1* The Export of Capital from the United

™ + +™s Pr°ject grew out of a larger plan for the study of inter-
.ional transferences of capital as they affect the Pacific

Co^ittee ?nrr?Gtiral Pr°jeCt WQS deferred by the conference Research 
“r6 ^or.fu^her consideration but a definite detailed project for

Social ScifLeY Unyt6d Status was P^aented by Dr. Shotwell to the 
conside?aiion%nnSear Co^cil‘ Thi® Council has had the subject under 
of ? v,80™' months Qnd hQS recently appointed a sub-committee
the t0 reshape the project. This sub-committee was to report to
2nd Of Anri? °™ndt*ee on International Relations at its meeting on the 

U ï V have as yet had no information concerning its 
s. As far as the United States is concerned the

way.

and deci-
your
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States.

area. The

recom- 
project is under

• 
0
>


